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Water Supply Update 
Serving the Communities of Hampton, North Hampton, Rye & Stratham 

Weather Trends/Outlook 

Precipitation totaled 3.4 inches in July; slightly under the average of 3.7 inches.  Below average precipitation 

levels have persisted over the last year and the U.S. Drought Monitor (https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu) 

currently shows moderate  drought conditions across the New Hampshire seacoast. 

While there are currently no water use restrictions in effect, customers are advised to follow best practices for 

lawn watering.  Go to https://www.aquarionwater.com/conservation for lawn and garden irrigation tips and 

schedules, and other water conservation information.  Following these guidelines will improve the 

effectiveness of water use, and reduce the probability of mandatory restrictions later this summer.   
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